
 

 
 
 
 
 

10th September 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Geography Mock Exam Paper 1 - Monday 29th September 2014 
 
As part the continued programme to improve results in the Geography Department, it is our 
intention to carry out a full Mock Exam of Paper 1 on Monday 29th September 2014. This will 
take place after school starting at 3.30 pm and finishing at 5pm. 
 
The test will be carried out under normal examination circumstances. You will be informed of the 
outcome once the exam has been marked. 
 
All students will sit the foundation paper and those achieving a high enough standard on this 
paper will be considered for entry to the higher level paper.  
 
In order to facilitate a good grade on this exam your child should focus on the following sections 
of the examination revision book that they have: 
 

 Restless Earth 
 Living World 
 Water on the Land 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Crotty 
Head of Geography 
 


